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Notification regarding Coaching Classes for NEET/JEE Postponed 

 

It is notified for the information of all the candidates registered for 

NEET/JEE coaching programme that the coaching scheduled from 

4th January, 2021 has been postponed due to bad weather and as 

per weather forecast, the bad weather shall continue for next few 

days. However, new dates will be announced soon. Kindly keep 

yourself updated by visiting our Centre's Webpage ccpc.uok.edu.in 

for regular updates. 

 

                                                                            Sd/ 

Director 


